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REGION IV-A CALABARZON

10 September 2024

Unnumbered Memorandum

CORRIGENDUM TO URM 160, S. 2024 - CAPACITY BUILDING
FOR THE SCALE-UP IMPLEMENTATION OF PROGRAM
MANAGEMENT INFORMATION SYSTEM (PMIS)

AT SCHOOL LEVEL

To Schools Division Superintendents
(Bacoor City, Binan City, Cavite Province, Laguna Province, Rizal Province
and Tayabas City)

1. With reference to the attached Unnumbered Memorandum No. 160, s. 2024,
on the above-mentioned capacity building which will be conducted on
September 16-20, 2024, this Office through the Policy, Planning and Research
Division provides new pertinent information to all concerned.

2. For additional administrative arrangements, kindly refer below:

a. The venue of the activity is at The Bayleaf Cavite, located at Governor’s
Drive, Manggahan, 4107 General Trias, Cavite

b. The following are corrections to certain provisions of the previous

memorandum:
Particular Previous Details Corrected Details
Pilot School of | Southville 5-A Integrated Jacobo Z. Gonzales
SDO Binan City National High School Memorial NHS
Number of
participants from 4 Pax 5Pax
each Pilot School

c. Board and Lodging and Travelling Expenses of additional participants
shall be charged against SDO local funds subject to the usual
accounting rules and regulations.

3. All other provisions of the previous memorandum remain in effect.

4. For any concerns, queries, or clarifications, please contact the
Policy, Planning and Research Division, at pprd.calabarzon@deped.gov.ph.

Address: Gate 2, Karangalan Village,
Cainta, Rizal
Telephone No. : 02-8682-2114

Email Address: regionda@deped. gov. ph Certificate No. PHP QMS
2293 0085
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5. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this memorandum are
desired.

Diréctor Il &,
Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Regional Director
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